Brendon Roberts

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Thanks Brendon,

Jason Wall
Wednesday, 20 September 2017 12:07 PM
Brendon Roberts

Re: Martin Place Station Precinct - Response to Submissions (SSD 8351)

We have no further comments.

Regards,

Jason Wall | Project Director | Major Project Services | Ausgrid

138 Harris St Pirmont NSW 2140 AUSTRALIA
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